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Wisconsin Electnc m cowna
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2046. MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

July 25, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S . NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Operating Reactors

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
EMERGENCY PLAN, REVISED DRAFT, JULY, 1980

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT

Enclosed herewith is a copy of the latest draft revision

of the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Emergency Plan. This draft

incorporates changes discussed during the meeting of the NRC

Emergency Plan Review Team at Point Beach. Please note that

Appendix B, Dose Plots, is not included but will be completed and

supplied at a later date. Ten copies of this draft have been

provided to Mr. Bill Axelson, Review Team Captain.

Very truly yours,
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C. W. Fay, Director
Nuclear Power Department

Enclosure O

Copy to: NRC Resident Inspector
Point Beach Nuclear Plant
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